
 
 

PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL 
 

Treasures Nappy Pants  
 

 
SCA Hygiene Australasia is initiating a voluntary product recall of part of its New Zealand Nappy Pants range.  This 
precautionary recall follows the discovery of an unusual odour coming from some individual packs or cartons when 

they are opened.   
 

Toddler  &  Walker 
 

  
 

The Nappy Pants potentially impacted by this odour that should be disposed of are: 
 

 Nappy Pants Toddler 18.  Date Code 081012OL33 

 Nappy Pants Toddler 20.  Date Code 190912OL33 

 Nappy Pants Walker 18.  Date Code 020912OL31 
 
Consumers should dispose of the product in a rubbish bag and place in their standard landfill rubbish bin. 

 
No other Treasures product is affected. 

 
NOTE: First six digits of the date code are located on the side of the pack or carton in black ink. 

Country of origin: Made in Poland 
 

The recalled products have been available for sale in  
Countdown, New World, Pak ‘n’ Save and Foursquare Stores throughout NZ, and 

Treasures Baby Club Direct Sales 
 

Preliminary tests indicate an extremely low risk of any potential adverse health effects.   
 
SCA HA has decided to voluntarily recall these products in an effort to reassure loyal consumers that nothing is more 
important than ensuring the safety and quality of its products.  Consumers concerned about their health or their 
child’s health should seek medical advice.   
 
 
Consumers with affected packs should contact Customer Service via any of the below contact points.  Refunds for 
the product will be by pre-paid voucher redeemable at the retailer from whom the product was originally purchased.   
 
Contact details -0800 124 727; Email consumer.wr@sca-ha.com 
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